
                                             
 
 
 
 
 
 

AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 2023/24 
NOTICE OF COMPLETION OF AUDIT 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Audit of Accounts of the Police & Crime Commissioner 
for Cheshire and the Chief Constable for the financial year 2023/24 has been 
completed in accordance with the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 and the 
Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015. An unqualified opinion has been issued. 
 
The audit cannot be concluded until our auditors have confirmation from the National 
Audit Office that no additional work will be required in respect of the Whole of 
Government Accounts, however, they are satisfied that this work does not have a 
material effect on the financial statements for the year ended 31 March 2024. 
 
The signed statement of accounts for the year ended 31 March 2024 can be inspected 
at the address below, or viewed online at www.cheshire-pcc.gov.uk  
 
Clare Hodgson  
Chief Finance Officer,  
Office of the Police & Crime Commissioner for Cheshire,  
Clemonds Hey, Oakmere Road, Winsford, Cheshire, CW7 2UA 
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